
January 22, 2023 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

Winter Quarter 

Adult Bible Classes 

January—March  

Coming soon  

Young Adults’ Class 

Topic:  “Meeting Jesus” by LeightonFord 
 

Room 101                                                                        

Chuck Morris—Class Leader 
 

Room 102                                                                                      

Kim Jarrell—Class Leader 
 

Room 7 (Fellowship Hall )                                             

John Flint—Class Leader 
 

Room 105 (Office Foyer )                                                      

Bud Smith—Class Leader 
 

Ladies’ Class                                                                           

Topic:  Psalms 23 

Room 3 (Fellowship Hall)                                                  

Noey Cheatham—Class Leader  
 

Each class has multiple teachers 



 

 
 
 

Prayers Request 

 Reggie’s mom, Janice Moore, had a small seizure and                        

aspirated saliva. She is in the hospital with pneumonia. 

 Kathy Radons—Doctor appointments this week. Still searching 

for the cause of double vision. Searching solutions to trigger 

thumbs, fingers and 1 toe. 

 Quinn Britt—I’m thankful for God’s healing so far following                     

significant abdominal surgery. 

 

We will continue taking church directory photos every Sunday                    

morning in January. In February, we may take only every other                   

week. We now have approximately 200 members who have been                   

photographed. If you have not had your photo taken, please come                          

to our photo room near the office soon. If you prefer        

to use your own photo, please email your recent                      

individual head shot photo to Deloris Flint at                             

delorisflint@gmail.com. We can insert our photo into 

our database. Thanks to all of you for your help                    

with this project.  

Tell Us You’re Here by using this 

QR code  and add any prayer 

request that you might have. If 

any of your contact information 

in the directory is incorrect, 

please let us know that also. 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 

Safe Place Training 

TODAY, January 22nd & February 5th—Room 105—2:00pm 

With the beginning of the new year, EVERYONE must take or               

retake the Safe Place Training for the safety of our Youth and 

Children. We will be running new background checks also. 

Looking for greeters/hospitality 
desk workers. Once/month for 

3 months. Contact                           
Kathy Moran. (210-844-0329)

Blessings will follow! 

Saturday, February 11 

8:00—10:00 am in FH 

Breakfast will be provided 

 

 

The Food Pantry wants to Thank You for your help in                  

collecting grocery bags and egg cartons. With that being said, 

we currently don’t need anymore. We will let you know when/if 

we run low. Thanks again! 

If you would like to come by     
the church office between                    

worship and bible class or after 
bible class to pick up your                             
contribution statement for 
2022 you may do so today. 

SAVE THE DATE 

Children’s Ministry Parent 
Meeting  

February 12 at 10:45—FH 

Great Expectations                              
Tuesday Night                       

Youth Devotional  

Where: Home of Quince & 
Gayla Fryar 

When: January 24th 
Time: 6:30—8pm 
Dinner provided 


